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[ 9, ) One Rr! N"ional Plan CNeago, minois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767v

Chicago, minois 60690 0767

January 5, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Application for Amendment to Facility
Operating Licenses NPF-37, 66, 72 and 75,
Appendix A, Technical Specifications
NRC Docket _Nos. 5d-4_S4/,455 and 50-456/457

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.90, Commonwealth Edison is h?rO y applying for
an amendment to Facility Operating Licenses NPF-37, NPP-66, l'PF-72 and NPF-75,
Appendix A, Technical Specifications. The purpose of this ameniment is to
remove two tables from the Byron and Braidwood Technical Specifications which
list reactor trip system instrumentation response times and engineered safety
features response times. These tables will be placed in Chapter 16 of tt'e
Byron /Braidwood FSAR. The requirement to periodically measure there response
times will remain in the Technical Specifications. Attachment A contains the
proposed chang;s to Technical Specifications 3.3.1, 3.3.2 and associated
bases. Attachment B contains the proposed revisions to Ci1 apter 16 of the
Byron /Braidwood FSAR.

This amendment is consistent with the NRC's tecnnical specifications <

improvement policy. This amendment improves tne technical specifications
because there will be less administrative information that could distract
control room operators from focusing directly on plaat operations. These
tables were deleted from the technical saecifications issued to the Seabrook,
Shearon Harris, and Vogtle plants. Att rhment C cvntains further background
information regarding the proposed technical specification changes.

,

The proposed technical specification changes hate been reviewed and
approved by both on-site and off-site review in accordance with Commonwealth
Edison Company procedures. We have reviewed this amendment in accordance with
10 CFR 50.92(c) and determined that no significant hazards consideratico '

exists. Our evaluation is documented in Attachment D.
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Commonwealth Edison is notifying the State of Illinois of our
,

application for this amendment by transmitting a copy of this letter and its
attachmer.*;s to the designated State Official. In accordance with 10 CFR 170,

a fee remittance in the aoount of $150.00 is enclosed.

please direct any questions regarding this matter to this office.
|

very truly yours,
,

, .
,

K. A. Ainger *

Nuclear Licensing Administrator*

u closuren ;.
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Attachments (A): Proposed Technical Specification Changes
(B): Proposed FSAR Changes

'

(C): Background Information
(D): Evaluation of Significant Hazards Consideration

.

cc: Byror. Resident Inspector,

' Braidwood Re.' dent Inspector

L. N. Olshan - JRR+

| S. P. Sands 4RR

M. C. parker - IDNS i

NRC Region III Office
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